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Appeal of Budget Exterior, on behalf of Wangthor Vang, to an Egress Window Non-Compliance Determination
at 865 HAZELWOOD STREET.

Two existing double hung windows in block basement wall were replaced with 2 casement egress style
windows in 2 sleeping areas. Homeowner unable to afford enlargement of opening to meet the 48" high
requirement found in the new code. We have improved the egress abilities of these two openings by 100%
over the original windows along with being more energy efficient for the client.
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